BALLARAT BOTANICAL GARDENS

FERNERY
REDEVELOPMENT

For 131 years, a fernery featuring a uniquely Ballarat structure and an outstanding botanic collection has stood proudly on this site at the
Ballarat Botanical Gardens. With continual exposure to all weather, the current structure deteriorated and was closed in 2013.
Timber cladding was removed and the structure reopened in early 2015.

A new, enduring fernery development is an exciting project of the City of Ballarat and the Friends of the Ballarat Botanical Gardens.

To accompany significant funding from the City of Ballarat, the Ballarat Botanical Gardens
Trust Fund has undertaken a public fundraising campaign, with tax deductible donations
from individuals and organisations welcomed,
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The Friends of the Botanical Gardens, in partnership with the City of Ballarat, are seeking your support to help restore this iconic

feature of the gardens.

If you would like to give funds to the fernery redevelopment project, please fill out the form below - no amount is too small.

Your financial contribution will benefit the Ballarat community both now and into the future.

Contact & Payment
Use block letters ONLY
First Name: Last Name:
Address:
City: __ Postcode:
Telephone: Email: i
Donation Payment
$50 $100 Other $ Cheque or money orders
Make Payable to: Ballarat Botanical Gardens Community Fund
_ Send to: The Fernery Redevelopment Project
All donations of $2 or more are tax deductable ¢/ City of Ballarat Finance department

PO Box 655
Ballarat Vic 3353

Cash or credit card donations can be made through
Customer Service at the Phoenix Building,
25 Armstrong Street, Ballarat.



